
 
 
 
The Robert H. Ivy Pennsylvania Plastic Surgery Society (RHIS) invites you to become an annual 
corporate sponsor of the Society for the year 2019. RHIS is a 501(c)6 nonprofit corporation 
representing the interests of approximately 140 plastic surgeons, 125 residents, and five 
schools statewide. By becoming a sponsor, you are connecting with the future of plastic 
surgery.  RHIS needs the support of corporations in order to continue our mission to promote 
and further medical and surgical research pertaining to Plastic, Aesthetic, and Reconstructive 
Surgery. Our tax identification number is 23-6263894.  
 
Sponsorship allows corporations to participate in activities of the RHIS, including exchange 
between its members. There are two levels of sponsorship: $5,000 and $10,000. The benefits of 
each level are listed on the Corporate Sponsorship Application.  
 
Note that annual sponsorship is provided without condition of product use, formulary status, or 
purchasing commitment. You will be notified separately about opportunities for meeting 
sponsorship.  
 
We ask that you complete the enclosed form, attach a check made payable to The Robert H. Ivy 
Pennsylvania Plastic Surgery Society and return it to our office at: Attention Jennifer Redmond, 
777 East Park Drive, P.O. Box 8820, Harrisburg, PA, 17105-8820. Our tax identification number 
is 23-6263894.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (717) 909-2681.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Timothy S. Johnson, MD      Jennifer Redmond 

President                                                          Executive Director 
 
 

 


